
 
 
 
      
 
 

08/2020 

REQUEST FOR NOTIFICATION OF INDIVIDUAL PESTICIDE APPLICATION 

 

        I would like to be notified before each pesticide application at this school. I understand that 
the notification will be sent home via e-mail or with my child, or provided to me as a school 
staff member, at least 72 hours before application. 

 

Please print neatly: 

 
School(s)      
 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian or Staff member 
 
 
Student Name                   Classroom or Homeroom Number  
  
 
Address     
 
 
Day Phone      Evening Phone 
 
 
I would prefer to be contacted by email at: 
 

 
Signature      Date 
 
You can find more information regarding these pesticides and pesticide use at the California 
Department of Pesticide Regulation’s website at www.cdpr.ca.gov. You can also find the 
District’s Integrated Pest Management Plan at: www.ousd.org/environmentalhealth. 
 

 

Note to Site Administrator: Please file original in the main office and create your master site registry. Once you 
receive notice of any planned pesticide application, notify all persons on your registry at least 72 hours before 
application.  
 


